
 

 

Corporate Sponsorship Opportunities 
 

The Maple Shade Arts Council is a non-profit organization comprised of educators, parents, and community 

members whose objective is to provide artistic programs and events that will be entertaining, educational, and 

inspirational for the community. The Arts Council’s programming emphasizes theatrical productions and 

workshops, yet also includes programming for the fine and performing arts.  

For the past 10 years, MSAC has been producing shows and helping actors make their dreams come true. Just 

last year, we were able to put on The Wedding Singer, The Jungle Book, Jr., and The Little Mermaid, Jr., and they 

were all a huge success. This year, we hope to do the same with Seussical Kids! Our cast and crew have been 

working hard to help bring Seussical Kids to life (show dates April 26-28, 2024)! All this work is made possible 

by the generosity and support of our community!  

Corporate sponsorships are one way to help Maple Shade Arts Council, a 501(c)3, to grow and continue to 

cultivate the artistic development of the children and teens in our theater program! 

 

We have the current sponsorship opportunities: 

Curtain Call Sponsor 

 

$250 

 

Corporate logo displayed on 

MSAC’s Website 

(through end of June 2024) 

 

Corporate logo displayed in 

Seussical Kids Program 

Standing Ovation Sponsor 

 

$500 

 

Corporate logo displayed on 

MSAC’s Website 

(through end of June 2024) 

 

Corporate logo displayed in 

Seussical Kids Program 

 

Sponsorship Shoutouts on MSAC’s 

Facebook Page 

(through end of June 2024)  

 

 

 

Mainstage Sponsor 

 

$750 

 

Corporate logo displayed on 

MSAC’s Website 

(through end of June 2024) 

 

Corporate logo displayed in 

Seussical Kids Program  

 

Sponsorship Shoutouts on MSAC’s 

Facebook Page 

(through end of June 2024)  

 

Director to announce Sponsorship at 

the beginning of all “Seussical Kids” 

performances 

 

 

If you’re interested in arranging a sponsorship, or if you’d like to help in other ways, please contact us at: 

fundraising@msartscouncil.org. 

Thank you, and we hope to talk with you soon! 

 


